
WYOMING VALLEY WEST SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Wyoming Valley West Welcomes New Superintendent Dr. Charles Suppon, Jr. 

The Wyoming Valley West Board of School Directors has named Dr. Charles Suppon, Jr. as the 

district’s next superintendent, officially stepping into the role on July 1, 2025. Dr. Suppon will 
succeed Mr. David Tosh, who has faithfully served as superintendent since 2020 and will be 
retiring on June 30, 2025.

Dr. Suppon brings with him diverse leadership and educational experiences and a deep 

connection to the Wyoming Valley West community. Currently serving as Chief Operating 

Officer for the Tunkhannock Area School District since July 2022, he previously led Special 

Education there and in the Wyalusing Area School District. His administrative path also includes 

key roles as Vice Principal in both the Scranton School District and right here at Wyoming 

Valley West from 2014 to 2016. 

His educational roots run even deeper in WVW, having taught Earth and Space Science and 

Special Education within the district. Beyond the classroom, he also shaped young lives on the 

football field, coaching in WVW for five seasons and in the Dallas School District. Dr. Suppon 

began his career at a Youth Service Agency, serving as both Director of Pupil Services and a 

Health/Physical Education teacher, laying the foundation for a leadership style grounded in 

student wellness and inclusive education. 

“I am thrilled and honored to return to Wyoming Valley West,” said Dr. Suppon. “It will be a 

privilege to work alongside such dedicated educators and administrators. Together, I believe we 

can build a future defined by innovation, opportunity, and excellence for all students. I’m 

grateful to the Board for their confidence in me and eager to begin listening, learning, and 

leading, in partnership with the entire school community.” 

A proud graduate of James Madison University, Dr. Suppon holds a Bachelor of Science in 

Kinesiology with a minor in Business. He earned a Master’s in Curriculum and Instruction from 

King’s College and went on to complete his Doctorate in Educational Leadership at Delaware 

Valley University. 

Board President Rick Kamus added, “We’re excited to welcome Dr. Suppon back home. We 

have ambitious plans for the future of Wyoming Valley West, and we are confident Dr. Suppon 

will deliver as our next superintendent. I also want to thank the Board for their dedication to this 

process.”    

The Board also expressed deep gratitude to Mr. David Tosh for his service as superintendent 

over the past five years and his dedication to Wyoming Valley West throughout his career.

“Mr. Tosh has been a dedicated leader who consistently put our students first,” said the Board. 

“We hope nothing but the best for Mr. Tosh in the future. He is always welcome here!”  




